

## "RE-BUILDING THE CITY'S WATER SYSTEMS FOR THE 21ST CENTURY"

## Sewerage & Water Board of NEW ORLEANS

Mitchell J. Landrieu, President Tommie A. Vassel, President Pro-Tem 625 ST. JOSEPH STREET
NEW ORLEANS, LA 70165 • 504-529-2837 OR 52W-ATER
www.swbnola.org

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE July 27, 2011

Contact Robert Jackson 504-269-7978 or Brenda Thornton 504-269-7819

Charles F. Webb, CPA Is Newest Member Of the Sewerage and Water Board

The Sewerage and Water Board of New Orleans has a new member, Charles F. Webb, CPA, who was introduced during his first meeting of the Board of Directors on Wednesday, July 20th.

Webb has operated his own public accounting practice since 1984, serving small to medium-size businesses.

He is often a guest lecturer for numerous professional and trade organizations and has operated training programs for the city over the years.

He has served as a tax manager for a large CPA firm in New Orleans, as comptroller for Total Community Action and as a revenue agent for the Internal Revenue Service.

He holds a 1973 Bachelor of Science Degree from Loyola University - New Orleans.

Webb is a member of the Society of Louisiana CPAs, the National Association of Black Accountants, the NAACP and the Veterans of Foreign Wars, Post 5174.

He is representing City Council District E on the Board and his term runs through August, 2013.